CITY OF LATHRUP VILLAGE

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
(ZONING ORDINANCE TEXT AMENDMENT)

Please take notice that the City of Lathrup Village Planning Commission will hold
a public hearing on Tuesday, the 18th day of June, 2019 at 7:00 p.m. in the
Council Chambers (upper level) in the municipal building of the City of Lathrup
Village, 27400 Southfield Road, Lathrup Village, Michigan 48076 to hear and
record public comments concerning proposed amendments to the City of Lathrup
Village Zoning Ordinance. The proposed amendments are identified below:

Amend Article 3 to add Section 3.12 to provide standards for planned unit
developments.

Amend Article 4 to add Section 4.16 to provide standards for drive-through
uses.

Any member of the public may express their view on this proposed text
amendment in writing, by submitting your written comments to the City Clerk prior
to 4:30 p.m. on the date of the hearing, or you may appear in person to express
your opinion. Any written communications may be sent to the City Clerk at the
address of the City Hall at 27400 Southfield Road, Lathrup Village, Michigan
48076 prior to the hearing. After the public hearing, the Planning Commission
may make a recommendation to the City Council on whether the text amendment
should be adopted or not.

Yvette Talley

City Clerk

27400 Southfield Road
Lathrup Village, Ml 48076
(248) 557-2600



